Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Oneill, Kristin (DOS) <Kristin.ONeill@dos.ny.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA); dos.sm.Coog.InetCoog; Bewlay, Shoshanah
(DOS)

Subject: RE: CJA's July 15, 2021 FOIL request to the Committee on Open Gov't -- The postponed

July 12th Senate Ethics & Internal Gavernance Committee hearing on "New York State's
System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement"

Dear Ms. Sassower,

I apologize for the delay in responding to your Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) request. As the Committee was only a
“cc” on your July 15, 2021, email, we interpreted the email as a request directed to the New York State Senate, not the
Committee on Open Government.

| certify that staff of the Committee on Open Government conducted a diligent search and was unable to locate any
records responsive to your FOIL request dated July 15, 2021.

Again, | apologize for misunderstanding your July 15, 2021, request on which the Committee was a “cc” recipient.

Kristin O’Neill
Assistant Director
Pronouns: she/her/hers

New York State Committee on Open Government
One Commerce Plaza, Albany, NY 12231
(518) 474-2518

http://www.opengovernment.ny.gov

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 10:30 AM

To: dos.sm.Coog.InetCoog <dosCOOG@dos.ny.gov>; Bewlay, Shoshanah (DOS) <Shoshanah.Bewlay@dos.ny.gov>

Cc: Oneill, Kristin (DOS) <Kristin.ONeill@dos.ny.gov>

Subject: CJA's July 15, 2021 FOIL request to the Committee on Open Gov't -- The postponed July 12th Senate Ethics &
Internal Governance Committee hearing on "New York State's System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement”

_ ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

TO: Committee on Open Government Executive Director Shoshanah Bewlay, ESQ.

| have received no response to my below July 15" FOIL request pertaining to “The postponed July 12th Senate Ethics &
Internal Governance Committee hearing on ‘New York State's System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement™ , sent twice
— other than the above-attached July 15" auto-reply to the first transmittal.



